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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  July 15, 2024 
RE: Encroachment License Application – 27680 Lathrup Blvd.  
 
Background Brief: Andre Campbell is the potential new owner of 27680 Lathrup Blvd, pending this 
request. He has submitted a Revocable Permanent Encroachment License Application for the abandoned 
portion of San Quentin Street, which serves as part of this driveway.  
 
Previous Action: May 17, 2021 – the City Council approved an encroachment license application for 
Douglass Grech (current owner of the property). These encroachment licenses do not transfer with the 
land and must be reapplied for in the event the property transfers ownership.  
 
Economic Impact: A $1,000 application fee has been received and processed.  
 
Recommendation:  It is my recommendation to approve the encroachment license.   
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by Council Member     seconded by Council Member      
to approve the Revocable Permanent Encroachment License application from Andre Campbell for the 
abandoned portion of San Quentin Street, which serves as his driveway, and, instruct the City Attorney 
and administrative staff to proceed as necessary. 
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